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Campus Updates 
● Unfortunately, three residents in our Rehabilitation Unit did test positive for

COVID-19 after they started showing symptoms and we tested them. All staff and
the families of those having loved ones who may have had direct contact with
this resident have been notified. If you haven’t received a call from us, your loved
one is not affected. The residents have been transferred to our separate
observation unit in the health care center that is designed to care for COVID-19
patients. We retested all residents in this area yesterday and today and continue
testing all staff in the Rehabilitation unit.

As you all know, since March of last year, we have been conducting vitals checks
on residents in this program area three times daily. We also monitor them for
symptoms to help identify any changes in their conditions. This is how we were
able to catch the most recent residents. We do the same for all Assisted Living,
Health Care Center and Supportive Living residents and have encouraged all
Independent Living residents to self-screen daily and have provided
thermometers for them to check their own temperatures. Together with wearing
masks, screening staff in all program areas and following frequent cleaning and
hygiene protocols, we have precautions in place to help mitigate the spread
when someone becomes ill. We will keep you updated as test results are
returned.

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI




